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 The Cherokee County Board of Supervisors met in regular session on Tuesday, October 4, 2011 with Larry 

Prunty, Dean Schmidt, Jeff Simonsen, Mark Leeds, and Terry Graybill present.  Mike Leckband, Chronicle Times, 

represented the press.  Unless otherwise indicated, all votes were offered as follows:  Ayes - Schmidt, Graybill, 

Prunty, Leeds, Simonsen; Nayes – none; Abstentions – none. 

 Motion by Leeds, seconded by Schmidt to approve the agenda and minutes of the previous meeting.  

Motion carried. 

 Motion by Graybill, seconded by Prunty to disallow the 2011 Homestead and Military credit list as 

presented.  Motion carried. 

 Kris Glienke, Commissioner of Elections, presented correspondence received from the Office of the Iowa 

Secretary of State confirming acceptance of Cherokee County’s reprecincting and redistricting plan as adopted by 

the Temporary Redistricting Committee and approved by the Cherokee County Supervisors.  New County 

Supervisor District boundaries were drawn to comply with 2010 Federal Census data and will go into effect on 

January 15, 2012.   

  There being no further business, Chairman Simonsen adjourned the meeting at 9:35 a.m. 

 All board agendas and minutes are available online at www.cherokeecountyiowa.com . 
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